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BEGIN SUPPORTS DEATH PENALTY FOR TERRORISTS

JERUSALEM (WNS)
Premier Mena-che- m

Begin has added
his voice to those who
have called for the
death penalty for ter-
rorists following the
death of four Israelis
during a terrorist raid
in Nahariya.

He told the
Knesset Foreign A-
ffairs and Security
Committee April 24
that he supports ca-

pital punishment for
terrorists in cases
of "extreme cruel
behavior" and said
he would seek such

legislation. Begin was
among the thousands
who attended the
funeral services at
Tivon April .23 for
Danny Aran, 28, and
his daughters, Einat,
4, and Yael, 2, three
of the four who died
in Nayariya April 22.
The Premier declared
that whoever "kills a
Jewish child shall
pay with his life."
The fourth victim,
Police Sgt. Eliyahu
Shachar was buried
in Maalot with De-

fense Minister Ezer
Weizman delivering
the eulogy.

Meanwhile, Israeli
forces have been
pounding terrorist
strongholds in south
Lebanon as well as
north of the Litani Ri-

ver. There have been
continuous artillery
attacks, the air
force has hit ter-
rorist artillery con-

centrations and Israeli
missile boats have
hit the coast near the
Tyre area. The
terrorists and Chris-
tian militia have also
exchanged fire. Six
persons in the south
Lebanon village of Kle
were killed when
terrorists shelled a

parade of the Christian
militia. The terrorist
rockets also hit the
Israeli town of Kiryat
Shemona. The terror-
ists charged that
Israel and Christian
militia have shelled
the United Nations

Interim Force in
Leamon, a charge
denied by Israel. Is-

rael unleashed a heavy
artillery attack
against the Palestin-
ian strongholds April
26 and then agreed
to a ceasefire at
UNIFIL's request.

The ceasefire
came just before
the United Nations
Security Council was
scheduled to meet in
New York on the fight-
ing at Lebanon's re-

quest. The Council
meeting was brief
with Norwegian Am-

bassador Ole Algard,
its President, read-

ing a statement ex-

pressing the Council's
"deepest concern"
over the growing ten-

sion in south Lebanon.
The statement said
the Security Council
shared UN Secretary
General Kurt Wald-heim- 's

"anxiety of
the present situation
in which UNIFIL is
unable to implement
its mandate" to help
restore the authority
of the Lebanese go-

vernment over south
Lebanon. Yehuda
Blum, Israel's Am-

bassador to the UN,
said later that
"so long as the ter-
rorist PLO enjoys
complete freedom of
movement in Leba-
non, so long as the

question of south
Lebanon is artifici-
ally detached from
Lebanon as a whole,

I! so long as the PLO
F is able to abuse

the presence of a

United Nations peac-
ekeeping force, there

can be no solution
to the problems of the
area." Blum, in a

I letter to Waldheim
. April 23 protesting

j the terrorist raid
on Nahariya, said
Israel will "take

' all measures neces- -
sary to protect the

f lives and safety
'j of its citizens." He
criticized the UN

i; for recognizing the
I PLO and working
I with it.
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PRES. NAVOII IDES UNIFICATION that there will be
no more destruction,"
he said. "No more
destruction with ho-

nor. Rather honor
with victory." The
next . morning, a
memorial sculpture j

by Nandor Galid, one
of Yugoslavia's most '

renowned sculptors, jj

was dedicated at
Yad Vashem. Educa- - ?

tion Minister Zevulun
Hammer declared at
the ceremony that '
"The Holocaust stands
before us as a note j
of warning.. ..that we y
must always remain
aware of and be
sensitive to any
attempt to denigrate
human lives. We, of x

all people, mustshar- -
pen our awareness
to such atrocities."
The Ministry of Edu- - '

cation announced that
the Holocaust studies, -
which will be com- - ;t

pulsory in high school t

next year, will focus
on Judaism and not on
Nazism. ,

ISRAELITE ADS PAY j

TEL AVIV (WNS)
President Yitzhak
Navon urged Israelis
April 24 to unite
and eliminate "lands-manschafte- n,"

orga-
nizations of Jews
from the same cities,
towns or " countries
abroad. Speaking at
a massive ceremony
at Kibbutz Lohamei
Hagetaot, the Ghetto
Fighters Kibbutz, on
Yom Hashoah, Mar-

tyrs and Heroes
Remembrance Day,
the President said
that the enemy does
not distinguish be-

tween Jews who
speak Ladino and
those who speak
Yiddish. "Let us
not differentiate
between ourselves,"
he said. "The call
of the hour is to.
unite." The cere-
mony at the kibbutz,
which was attended
by thousands of Holo-

caust survivors, stu-
dents and school
children, was one of
many ceremonies

. ""V. W. VA M. u ui

throughout the country.
Places of entertain-
ment were closed
and flags were flown
at half - mast. Traf-fic- e

came to a halt
for two minutes and
pedestrians stopped
and bowed their
heads as sirens
sounded at 8 a.m.

Yom Hashoah began
at sundown April 23
with a memorial ser-
vice at Yad Vashem.
"The destruction of
millions of Jews was
pa railed by no other
in the history of
mankind," Premier
Menachem Begin told
the audience. But
it has shown us that
our history is a
circle. We rise and
fall. We are freed
and oppressed . . .
a circle of construc-
tion, destruction,
renewal, enslavement,
uprising and vic-

tory." Begin called
on the nation not to
look to Masada as an
example any .more.
''We must now ensure
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